










From: Eric Kowalchyk <efkowalchyk@gmail.com> 

Date: December 17, 2018 at 4:10:05 PM PST 

To: <dlopez@cityofgoleta.org> 

Subject: Opposing the Westar amendment initiation 

Dear City Clerk, 

 

My family and I live at 7608 Newport Dr, Goleta, CA 93117. I'm writing you to oppose the 

amendment initiation requested by Westar to build 27 new apartments off of 7000 Hollister Ave. 

We already have enough traffic and water concerns with the drought as it is. 

 

Thank you, 

Eric Kowalchyk 

650-388-8219 
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